
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Garry Smith <garryrolandsmith@gmail.com>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/14/2016 6:01:10 PM
Subject: RE: Joint Letter of Support for the Appointment of the Superintendent of Education

Rep. Smith,

Thank you so much! We greatly appreciate your support. Please let us know if you need anything!

Thank you,
Haley

From: Garry Smith [mailto:garryrolandsmith@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 4:57 PM
To: Mottel, Haley
Subject: Re: Joint Letter of Support for the Appointment of the Superintendent of Education

I would be happy to again be a sponsor of the bill in the House.

On Monday, November 14, 2016, Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 
Members of the General Assembly,

Please see the attached joint letter of support from Governor Nikki Haley and Superintendent of Education
Molly Spearman regarding the appointment of the Superintendent of Education. We look forward to working 
with each of you on this initiative.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

Garry R. Smith
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